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The Standard Review Subcommittee welcomes the opportunity to provide comments related to the modifications proposed by the Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee to address Standards Request R23002.  The Standards Review Subcommittee has reviewed the recommendation and notes that both “profile” and “reliability adjustment” are capitalized but not included as part of the defined terms in WEQ-000.  For consistency purposes, these terms should be made lower case.

Best Regards 

WEQ - Standards Review Subcommittee
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